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16th November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
School Photographs  

 
The photographers will be in school on Monday 20th November.  Please ensure full uniform is 
worn and children are neat and tidy.   
 
Families and Siblings 
 
If you have any siblings not at St. John’s and would like a family photograph, please bring the 
children to the hall at 8.30am.   
 
Any siblings that are in school will have their photograph taken during the morning or afternoon 
in school. 
 
Parents will receive free proofs of every image and the option to make a purchase. 
 
Academy photographs have a website which allows parents to order their photos online. The 
proofs will still be sent into school and this will contain information for parents on how to order 
online. 
 
We will still collect any orders at the school office (deadline will be on the proofs) and all packs 
will be delivered back into school. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Walklet 
Academy Manager 
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